City Of Charlotte
Department of Public Works

Memo

To: Gregg Guetschow, City Manager

From: Amy E. Gilson, P.E., Director of Public Works / J,/\
Date: December 19, 2018

Re: Bids for Trickling Filter Arms Replacement

Bids were received on Wednesday, December 19, 2018 for replacement of the
trickling filter arms in the south filter at the wastewater treatment plant. The following
bids were submitted:

Allied Mechanical $ 10,663.00
RCL Construction Company $ 11,898.00
Harper Industrial Construction $ 13,720.00
T. H. Eifert Mechanical $ 14,860.00
Franklin Holwerda Company $ 22,203.00

Each bidder has reviewed the work required. We have worked with Allied
Mechanical successfully in the past on various projects. Therefore, | am
recommending that the contract be awarded to Allied Mechanical.

Please let me know prior to the council meeting if you have any questions.

cc: Ginger Terpstra, City Clerk
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